
Welcome back to another new week. I hope you have all enjoyed the bank holiday weekend and 
managed to avoid the rain! Here is our weekly update on what has been happening in Primary. 
 
Joanne Clayton  
Head of Primary 

Supporting the Community 
 
This week we have been supporting Wyke 
Food Bank with their 100 Challenge. We are 
aiming to donate 100 items of food to them.  
 
Thank you for all your contributions so far—
please continue to donate and support us in 
reaching the target. 
 

 

Other news 
 
We will be improving the Primary playground in 
the near future.  
 
This week the chdilren have been involved in de-
ciding what they would like in it. 
  
We have had some very interesting suggestions! 
 

Curriculum  
Year 3 have been enjoying their history les-
sons through the topic Stone Age to Iron 
Age.   
 
They have been using artefacts to find out 
about what life was like in the past. 
 

 

Stars of the Week  
week ending 30 April 2021 
 
This week the Stars of the Week 
are... 

Mr Brakewell’s Sports Stars 

Nursery Karlina   3CR Ava Grace 

UFA Harley 4DF Freya 

UFD Amelia M 4JM Hollie 

1SA Scarlett 5JC Georgia 

1JB Natalia 5MM William S 

2SM Jake 6LH Alyssa 

2RM Lilly-Mae   6SB Ishaq 

3EH Jakus   

Nursery Kayden 3CR Ava Grace 

UFA Charlotte 4DF Maisie 

UFD Charlie 4JM Lewis 

1SA Millie 5JC Layla 

1JB James 5MM Preston 

2SM Erin 6LH Payton 

2RM Harlan 6SB Max 

3EH Sophia   


